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McRae, Findlay

From: McRae, Findlay

Sent:  Friday, 26 June 2009 7:37 AM
To: Ryan, David

Subject: RE: Mokbel

Thanks

Findlay McRae | Victoria Police

Director | Legal Services

Victoria Police Centre

637 Flinders St Melbourne 3005 | (I EEG
g [

The information contained in this email and any attachment is confidential to the intended recipient and may be
subject to legal professional privilege. |If you are not the intended recipient any use, disclosure or copying is
unauthorised. Please delete the message immediately.

From: Ryan, David

Sent: Thursday, 25 June 2009 4:42 PM
To: Findlay.McRae

Subject: Mokbel

Hi Fin
The Subpoena was adjourned today until 21 July 2009. We'll keep you posted.

regards
David

7/11/2014



